
 

Year 5 
We have come to the end of the first term in Year 5. 
Thank you to all the parents who came to watch the 
Christmas production. A big thank you to all the 
children for their hard work over the term. A big 
thank you to all the parents who have helped with 
trips to the library, swimming and educational visits.  
 
This week, the children enjoyed their Christmas 
parties and made some resources for our new topic. 
When the children get back after the holidays, the 
new topic will be 'In The News'. There is an 
educational visit planned for January so look out for 
a letter coming to you very soon. Have a wonderful 
Christmas and a lovely new year.  


